
From: Clerks@vaughan.ca
To: John Britto
Subject: FW: [External] Comitee of the Whole Meeting November 30 2021
Date: Thursday, November 25, 2021 9:03:01 PM

From: Paul Talluri  
Sent: Thursday, November 25, 2021 8:42 PM
To: Tony Carella <Tony.Carella@vaughan.ca>
Cc: Clerks@vaughan.ca; Marilyn Iafrate <Marilyn.Iafrate@vaughan.ca>; maurizio.bevilaqua
<maurizio.bevilaqua@vaughan.ca>; Brandon Correia <Brandon.Correia@vaughan.ca>
Subject: [External] Comitee of the Whole Meeting November 30 2021

Dear Mr Carella,

It is with dismay that I read the letter from Brandon Correia with regards to the
application of Clubhouse Developments Inc. The heading of the letter reads:
"Courtesy Meeting Notice", the fact that this meeting is virtual and that only 12
days notice are given, sounds more like an insult and not a courtesy.

You and all members of council know of our opposition to this development,
restricting the access to this proceedings goes against the principle of good
governance and undermines the social democratic process that governs our
society.      

I request that the date and time for the upcoming Committee of the Whole meeting
‘Clubhouse Developments Inc. OP.19.014, Z.19.038 and 19T-19V007’ be
rescheduled immediately to a date and time that is more respectful to the hundreds of
residents who have spoken out regarding this development.

We have requested that these meetings take place in the evenings to allow residents
to participate. My family and I work during the day and wish to participate by giving a
deputation and listening in on the proceedings live.

Yours Truly

Paul & Alicia Talluri

 Kilmuir Gate
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